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Today we were visited by Aleita’s grandma, Barb, who read 

to the children during Morning Meeting. Barb used to be a 

first grade teacher so she came prepared with interesting 

books to read. She read two books, The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar by Eric Carle and Where Is The Green Sheep? by 

Mem Fox. The children were very excited to point out to 

Barb the things they liked to eat that the caterpillar also ate 

such as ice cream, a slice of cherry pie, and a pickle. We 

always enjoy a visit from a mystery reader. Thank you, Barb!




